“OGRA's Tender Notice (Tender Enquiry No.02 of 2021)
published in the newspapers and placed on PPRA & OGRA
Websites on 23rd April 2021 inter-alia showing the date of receipt
and opening of bids on May 10, 2021 regarding the supply of 08x
Photocopier machines to OGRA.

It is informed to all concerned that the last date for receiving of
bids will be the same as already given in the Tender Notice i.e.
May 10,2021 (by 11:00 a.m.). However, opening date of the bids
will now be May 17, 2021 instead of May 10, 2021 and will be
opened at 11:30 a.m. at OGRA's Head Office Islamabad. The
change has been made due to the Eid Holidays announced by
Federal Government.”

Joint Executive Director (Admin)
Oil & Gas Regulatory Authority

54-B, Fazal-ul-Hag Road, Blue Area, Islamabad.
Ph: 051-9244373




